## **Lindsey Ozbolt**

From: Mary Weeks [mweeks@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 9:37 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Cathy's Conditional Use Permit

## Dear Lindsey Ozbolt,

I have been going to Cathy's produce stand since I came to Ellensburg in 2005. She has a wide variety of fruits and vegetables that are priced so that one can leave with a weeks full of fresh goodies at a reasonable price. This helps everyone that is on a fixed income and young families with children. It is important today that we eat healthy and Cathy's stand helps make that possible. Sincerely, Mary Weeks